
 

 

Team 8-0 
 

 

      

August 2022 

 

 

Dear Student and Parent: 

 

As we draw closer to the beginning of the 2022-2023 school year, we would like to welcome you to Team 8-0.  

Our team of teachers will share resources and expertise in an effort to make this school year a successful one.  

Being part of a team fosters frequent communication and will allow students to feel part of a smaller group 

within the school that supports one another.   

 

Our team of teachers will not only facilitate learning in each of our subject areas but could also have your child 

in our Advisory and/ or Resource periods.   

 

Holicong’s “Back to School Night” for 8th and 9th grade will take place on Thursday, 9/22.  We hope you will 

be able to join us to hear more about each of our specific classes and what this new school year will look like. 

 

This year, more than ever, communication between home and school will be a key component in each 

student’s success. Please do not hesitate to reach out at any time with any questions or concerns.  Additional 

information for Holicong parents and students can be found at: http://www.cbsd.org/Page/39.  We are 

confident you will enjoy a positive eighth grade experience and look forward to meeting you soon!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Your Team 8-0 Teachers 

 

 

 

Science: Carrie Bannon and Chris McGullam 

 

English:   Jason Hepler, Josh Kaeser, and Jill Schmitt 

 

Social Studies: Kimberly Keyes and Rick Knoedler 

 

World Language: Ivy Kincus and Adeline Del Rosario 

 

Math: Amy MacMinn, Amanda Bech, Scott Kolodziejski, and Kari Farrell 

 

http://www.cbsd.org/Page/39


Learning Support: Robyn Snyder and Amanda Romig 

 


